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Joseph Rich and Richard Maleski, of Cozen O'Connor's Subrogation and Recovery department,

hosted a webinar that was featured in a Claims Journal article titled, "Documenting Subrogation Loss

Means Getting Lots of Photos." The webinar titled, Building a Better Subro Claim, discussed ways for

adjusters to support a subro claim and what information is useful for them to obtain.The article

summarizes the main points that Joe and Rick discussed during the webinar. Click here for the full

article.
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